
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Announcements  
 

Welcome Visitors! Please visit our Welcome Center in the lobby following worship 
to receive a welcome gift. 
 

Talking about us on social media?  Use #relcmedia 
       Facebook – Reformation Lutheran Church, Media, PA 
       Instagram - @relcmedia 
       LinkedIn - relcmedia  

      

Today’s Education Programs at 9:45 am:  
• Breakfast Club 
• Sunday School 
• Women’s Connection Group 

       

World Hunger Offering - a “second offering” to help those in need around the  
world through the Lutheran Church’s World Hunger program is received on the first 
Sunday of the month. Our giving to this fund in January was $594.90. 
   

SOUPer Bowl Sunday. The Souper Bowl of Caring is coming! This year, the Souper  
Bowl of Caring is next Sunday, February 9. Reformation will be collecting most  
needed items to support those in need.  The donations will be delivered to Chester  
Eastside. We will be collecting the following: 

• Rice  
• Cereal 
• Pancake mix and syrup 
• Canned vegetables 
• Pasta of all shapes 
• Canned tuna 

Items will be collected through February 9, and may be placed on the tables in the  
hallway.  Monetary donations can be made online at relcmedia.org/giving. 
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Conversation Among Friends.  Through the sharing of personal stories,  
experiencing a meaningful poem, or reacting to current events, conversations can  
be a way of supporting each other and broadening our perspectives.  Please join  
us for lively conversation in a safe space on the 2nd Monday of each month from  
7 – 8:30 pm in the Alyce Thompson Room.  Please reach out to Pat Polilli or Joyce  
McNally if you are interested. 

 

Breakfast Items Collection.  During January and February, the Breakfast Club  
(High School) Sunday School Class is collecting non-perishable breakfast items  
for Caring for Friends. What is needed: 

• Juice box or shelf stable milk/chocolate milk 
• Single oatmeal packets 
• Cereal bars/ granola bars (high-protein bars are appreciated) 
• Tea bags or instant coffee, instant hot cocoa packets 
• Fruit cups (with plastic lids or all metal only), fruit/vegetable squeeze        

        pouches (such as Motts or GoGoSqueeze) * 
• Packs of peanut butter crackers / or another treat 

*Please note: Do NOT include fresh food, muffins, TastyKakes (they get mushy),  
chips, apple sauce with thin aluminum foil tops (they break easily in transit –  
pouches are best.)  If you would like to contribute, please put your donation in the  
box in the lobby.  Thank you so much for your consideration! 
 

Eco Movie Night.  Join us on Friday, February 21 at 6:30 pm in Creighton Hall for a  
potluck movie night. Our featured movie is "Eating Trash: The Chefs Turning Food  
Waste into Trendy Eats."  In addition to viewing and discussing the movie, we will  
talk about how to address food waste individually, locally, and beyond. Please  
reach out to Marilyn Berberich for more details. 
 

Tuscarora Youth Retreat. The Tuscarora Youth Retreat will be held from April 4-6.   
The registration deadline is February 16. To register, please contact Pastor Eileen. 
  

Looking for updates? 
         For the church calendar visit: relcmedia.org/calendar 
         For the prayer list visit: relcmedia.org/virtualchurch 
         For the worship team schedule visit: relcmedia.org/worshipteam 


